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The Most Important Property Tax 
Exemption Decision in Years
Steve Pflaum, Tom McNulty, Tonya Newman and Collette 
Woghiren, attorneys in the firm’s Litigation group, 
recently co-authored the article “The Most Important 
Property Tax Exemption Decision in Years,” published in 
the Illinois Association of Healthcare Attorneys’ (IAHA) 
Newsletter.  Steve, Tom, Tonya and Collette discuss the 
recent Illinois Appellate Court decision in Keystone 
Montessori School to invalidate a tax agreement between 
a municipality and a not-for-profit school, and the 
implications of this decision for Illinois hospitals.

 

CLIENT SERVICES
Litigation & Disputes
Trials & Appeals
Taxation
Tax Appeals
Appellate

RELATED PEOPLE
Thomas J. McNulty
Tonya G. Newman
Steven F. Pflaum


